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Reception Class intake for September 2015

Dear Parents and Carers,
We would like to welcome you and your child to ‘First Steps’ at Sampford Peverell Primary School.  

In order to ease the children into their new reception class and into school life in September, we would like to invite you and your child to some activity mornings where you can participate in some activities, look around the classroom and outdoor learning environment and have time to ask any questions you may have. The current Friday morning sessions have been a huge success and these will still continue until the end of the summer term.  

We have 2 sessions available:  
Session 1: Wednesday 1st July at 9.15 – 11.00

This session will enable us all to get to know each other! During this time there will be the opportunity for you to stay and play with your child and have time to talk with us. At 10.15 children will continue to play with their new friends and a member of staff.  Meanwhile, in the hall there will be a meeting for parents to discuss the curriculum as well as the important day to day details such as uniform and school life in general. The school PTFA will also be present to say hello, provide tea and coffee and run a second hand uniform sale.
Session 2: Friday 10th July 9.15 – 11.00

This session is an opportunity for your child to attend school on their own to trial being in the classroom with their friends.  For this session we would kindly ask if you could settle your child and then return at 11.00.  We hope your child will familiarise themselves with what it will be like in September.  
If you have any questions regarding the two sessions, please contact us here at school on 01884 820284 and we will be happy to answer any queries you may have.  We understand that the first days of school are worrying for both parents and children and we want to ensure that the process is as smooth and enjoyable as we can make it for your child.

We look forward to meeting you.

Yours sincerely,
Lyn Brimson and Katherine Bovingdon

Head of School    Foundation Stage Unit Leader
